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Dear Customer 
As you probably already are aware of, we had to redesign the 
Sunrise product due to a fire in a supplier factory. We started a 
fast-track project to replace the component that are no longer 
available on the market. We will soon be ready to start the 
production and delivery of the new Sunrise article 006-0-0007. 
 
Free samples to test and compare are now being distributed. 

Production of the re-designed Sunrise is expected to be up and 
running mid-April. You are welcome to place you order on the 
new part number as of now and we will acknowledge based on 
component availability. 

006-0-0007 are designed to work as drop-in replacement for the 
article 006-0-0002 that are now effectively End Of Life (EOL). 
 
The only difference between the previous model and the new 
Sunrise we have found in our tests is a slightly higher power 
consumption. Please see the updated data sheet that is 
attached. 

Again, we are sorry for any inconvenience that this may have 
caused. 

 
 
Sincerely   
 

Robert Jansson 
 
Robert Jansson  
COO 
 

 


